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GREEN BAY — DOWNTOWN, Founded 1917

KIWANIS KEY

Weekly Newsletter of the Kiwanis Club of Green Bay — Downtown

KIWANIS MEETING OF December 5, 2022

A total of eight enjoyed a roast chicken lunch. We had six members plus two
guests attend. They included Maria, Bob F, Anne, Rick, Bob R, Ann and her
daughter Amara. Also attending was former member Doug Ramsey.

Three members attended the recent Circle K bowling party. There was a debate
on who bowled the worst. We will be ringing bells for the Salvation army on
Thursday 12/15 from 10am-2pm at Festival East on University Av. We could
use one more person from 11AM -Noon. Just show up if you're available. Our
earlier group will show you what to do.

Our next meeting will be held at Nicolet School on Monday 12/19. We need to
meet at the school at 10:20 AM. We will have lunch with the teachers. Then meet
with the 50 students in their classrooms, while they have lunch and play games.
We will depart the school at noon. We will have only one meeting in January on
Monday 1/9/2023.

Rick presented our Kiwanis Financial Summary for the fiscal year October 1, 2021-
September 30, 2022. The value of our Foundation Account declined during the
year due to both withdrawals, need to fund club operations and declines

in the stock market. The Foundation account ended the fiscal year with an ending
balance of $111,505. Copies of the report was handed out during the meeting. If
you were not at the meeting and want a copy of the report, contact Rick.

By: Bob Rowan



